
Weekly Update: 10/22/2021*


Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends. Outdoor visitation 
continues by appointment only.


Charles County is experiencing significant community spread and masks are required in all settings. The 
mask mandate has never been lifted from healthcare facilities and masks are still required at all times in 
Sagepoint during visitation, even when outdoors.


COVID booster and flu vaccines are currently being issued to residents and healthcare workers.


Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:


As of today, we have no known positive cases in staff or residents.


In addition, 100% of Sagepoint’s health care workers and 98% of residents in the skilled nursing facility 
are fully COVID vaccinated. 


Assisted Living and Memory Care


As of today, we have no known positive cases in staff or residents. 


In addition, 100% of Sagepoint’s health care workers and 98% of residents in the assisted living facilities 
are fully COVID vaccinated. 


*Please note: this communication was scheduled for posting on 10/22/2021 however due to an 
unforeseen technical issue which is now resolved, the post was delayed. 



